
                  Hubbard Hot Lunch  

 

We are having a free Pizza Day on Tuesday, March 9th. All 

students will receive 2 slices of pizza. If your child does not like 

pizza, please pack them a lunch.  

 

We have decided that our Hot Lunch program will be 

temporarily on hold for the month of March, as we are 

uncertain of the dates of school relocation.  We will resume the 

hot lunch program when we get settled into our new location. 

Please watch for details on the calendar.  


